
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends! 

Thank you for nice days in Kongshaug , Norway last summer. It was days 
were we builded christian fellowship and made good things together. 

I like to tell you what has happened with this knittingwear after we were 
together. 

We made a lot of 
patches for 
children in 
Estonia who need 
warm blankets in 
wintertime. 

 Kjellrun Skagseth 
Kolås has made 
17 blankets from 
all patches we 
knitted. Thank 
you for your 

important work for children in Estonia. Thank you to all of you who want to 
continue this support for kindergarden. I am so thankful for all . If some of you 
want to do something , take contact with me. Phone nr : + 4792601003. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

A pleased gang had nice time 
together. And the results was very 
good. Here are friends from USA, 
Kenya, Germany, Norway, all like 
very well to work together and for 
children in Estronia. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                    

Here is the first blanket ready in Kongshaug. 
Thanks  to Kjellrun! 

Thanks  to Virve, who gave us this good idea to 
make this gift for children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

My sisterhood: Diakonifellesskapet Diakonova had our conferance in 
september and we took part of this knittingwork too 

 

 

 

From Oppdal , sept 2015.This 
work  has given fellowship 
and friendship. Thank you to 
all of you in DFD. 

 

 

 

The 9.october we visited kindergarden in Tapa Estonia and gave all 17 

blankets to the children. 

Every child became a blanket with their name on it and they were very happy. It is 16 children 
in Trønderikodu lapseaed and they are from families with difficultes. It is good that we have 
possibility to help this children. 

This kindergarden has been working  14 years in 2016, all time with help from Norway. 

 

 

 

Kjellrun amd Trygve Kolås and 
Ann-Elin and Audun Slettahjell 
visited kindergarden this day.                                                          

 

                                                                                                                                        



 

 

                                                                                                                                                                     

 

The leaders send a lot of greetings and say thank you so much for this big gift. 

Thank you to all of you who took part of this knittingproject last summer. 

 

 

I wish you all a good new year under Gods blessing. We pray for safety  for all refugees and 
peace in our world and that we can share with eachother and take care of people who need 
care. That is diaconia in practise. 

Greetings with Matt. 25. 37-40. 

 

All the best to all of you 

Ann-Elin Winsnes Slettahjell 

 

Bosberg 2.1.2016 

 


